
  

 

NORTON BOARD OF EDUCATION – 10-01 
Work Session of January 4, 2010 

 
 
 
President Worthington called the meeting to order at 5:42 p.m. in the High School Library for the 
purpose of a work session. 
 
Those present: 
 

 Mrs. Elisa Worthington, President 
 Mr. Jim Bennett, Vice President 

Mrs. Diane Farmer, Member 
 Mrs. Laura Leonti, Member 
 Mrs. Cindy Webel, Member 

 Mr. David Dunn, Superintendent 
 Mrs. Stephanie Hagenbush, Treasurer 
   

Mrs. Linda Kloetzer, former Board Member, asked where we are headed, when the bond 
issue will be on the ballot, she urged that we should rethink what we did the last time.  She 
feels a lesser amount may pass.  
 
A discussion was led by Mr. Dunn on the options for a Bond Issue.  The following 
personnel attended the meeting: 
 
Jenni Logan from  Baird; Dan Obrymba  & Doyle Davidson from  MKC;  Jeff Tuckerman 
from Hammond Construction; and John Moss,  City Finance Director. 
 

ADJOURNMENT 
 

10-10 Mr. Bennett moved that the Board of Education adjourn the work session at  
7:45 p.m. 

 

 Mrs. Webel seconded the motion. 
 

ROLL CALL:   AYES:   Mr.Bennett,Mrs.Farmer,Mrs.Leonti,Mrs.Webel,Mrs.Worthington 
  NAYS:    None – Motion Carries – 5-0 

 
 “Notice of this meeting was given in accordance with the provisions of Policy and Regulations of the 

Board of Education which was adopted in accordance with δ121.11 of the Ohio Revised Code and 
the Ohio Administrative Procedures Act.” 
 

________________________________ 
Elisa Worthington, President  

 
  ___________________________________ 

Stephanie Hagenbush, Treasurer 


